
From: Chloé Knaak <ckna@vierbicher.com>  
Sent: Monday, April 17, 2023 11:40 AM 
To: PLPCApplications <PCApplications@cityofmadison.com> 
Cc: Gary Wendt <wendt@bradfordchicago.com>; Cheryl Schweiker <cschweiker@jkarch.com>; John 
Kastner <jkas@vierbicher.com>; Parks, Timothy <TParks@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Re: 652 Burnt Sienna Drive (The Learning Experience) Land Use Application 
 

 

Good Morning, 
 
I am submitting revised plans for the April 24th Plan Commission for the proposed development 
at 652 Burnt Sienna Drive (The Learning Experience). The project was deferred to the April 24th 
meeting (originally March 13th) so that revisions to the site plan could be made. Attached are the 
building elevations and the civil, landscape, and building plans. The landscape plan and building 
elevations reflect revisions that were agreed upon per a discussion between the Bradford Real 
Estate Companies and the Middleton Community Church.  
 
We received staff comments from the original submittal to Plan Commission and Common 
Council. These comments will be addressed in a future site plan verification submittal. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
Thank you, 
Chloe 
 

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.  




















